
Update of 7th CPC to PB Employees  

Congratulations, Major Progress in the issue. 

As per information, proposal for grant of 7th CPC benefit to PB 

Employees sent  yesterday (04.07.17) (AN) to Department of 

Expenditure. 

Now the ocus will be shifted to DoEXP and issue will be followed 

there.  

DoEXP normally takes a month to clear the files. As per information 

from DoEXP sources such proposals from Autonomous corporations 

are pouring in DoEXP and they are clearing it with good pace. We 

expect that the proposal to be cleared in a month or so barring no 

query is levied. 

ARTEE is trying that All PB Brothers get the benefit as early as 

possible. 

Central Office. 


